
 
 

  
 

TOWN OF WOLCOTT 

NOTICE OF HEARING FOR PERMITS      

 

Josephine Hale has submitted an application for a Conditional Use Permit for the North 

Wolcott Store located at 3737 North Wolcott Rd in the Town of Wolcott.    The proposed 

project is described as follows:  

 

Rent U-Haul Trucks & Trailers                                  Hearing at 6:15 p.m. 

 

 

 

The Town of Wolcott Development Review Board will hold a hearing on February 13, 

2019 at the Town Office.  A copy of the applications and additional information may be 

obtained at Wolcott Town Office. 

 

Pursuant to 24 V.S.A. §§ 4464(a)(1)(C) and 4471(a), participation in this local 

proceeding is a prerequisite to the right to take any subsequent appeal.  

 

 

 

Please print in the January 24
th

 issue of the News & Citizen 
 

 

 
 

 

 


